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I am highly opposed to this bill. It is a huge barrier for all eligible voters to be able to 

get time away from their jobs. This is an attempt to inhibit a person’s right to vote and 

could be discriminatory against certain groups of Oregonians. We should be making 

it easier for people to cast their vote, not making it more difficult.  


